
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Leave to Construct Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416-753-7805 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Rd. 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

March 23, 2022 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File:  EB-2022-0003 
NPS 20 Waterfront Relocation Pipeline Project 
Link to Environmental Report                                       

 
Further to the application and evidence filed by Enbridge Gas for the proposed NPS 20 
Waterfront Relocation Pipeline Project, as requested by OEB Staff, the environmental 
report can be viewed on the Enbridge Gas website by accessing the link below and 
navigating to “Regulatory Information”. 
 
https://www.enbridgegas.com/about-enbridge-gas/projects/nps-20-waterfront-relocation-
project 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator, Leave to Construct Applications 
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